M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Board Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
January 4, 2019
RE:
BG-1 Application for Access Controls-District Wide

This project consists of upgrades to access control lock systems at Goodridge Elementary, Stephens Elementary, Conner Middle and Conner High Schools.  An alternate will be taken for similar upgrades at Central Office and Burlington, Kelly, Ockerman and Yealey Elementary.

I recommend the board approve the BG-1 for the above project, as presented.
